Craig, Sondra '

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 10:00 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Homeless shelter

We should be attaching these to the legislation from Tuesday night.

From: Dylan M <dillbar14@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 12:29 PM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Homeless shelter

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello,

I am extremely concerned about this homeless shelter being in my backyard. This does not belong next to residential tax
payers. We live in neighborhoods for a reason. There are walking paths near there that connect to neighborhoods.
Myself and hundreds of other tax paying citizens would appreciate our voices being heard. We do not want this in our
backyards. Keep it downtown where no one lives.

Sent from my iPhone Xs Max



